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WEST COAST
TOWN COUNCIL

HELLO!

FROM FOO MEE HAR
Dear Residends of fryer —RWV,

Dear Residents of Ayer Rajah,

October / November 2022

As the year end is approaching, | would like to wish all of you a restful and enjoyable holiday. For
our students sitting for their exams, | wish you the best of luck!

| am very excited that the upcoming Phase Two of the Cross Island Line will bring another MRT
station to our neighbourhood - the Jurong Lake District station at AYE/Teban Gardens Cres vicinity.
With this new station, we will have an ‘express’ line connecting us directly to the Eastern area.

The Town Council is also conducting repairs and redecoration works to Blocks 20 to 23, 20A, 21A
and 37A, Teban Gardens Road. The works will be completed by December 2022, sprucing up your
homes just in time to welcome 2023.

In Parliament, | joined the debate in a number of areas including:
Support measures to cope with cost of living and inflation
FY2022 tax revenue and GST assurance package

Finally, | am most grateful to be able to connect with residents in person
with the lifting of COVID restrictions. | thank all residents for joining us in

HDB loan rates in the light of increasing mortgage rates by banks

Fire safety standards in the light of recent fires at HDB flats

Government COVID 19 spending and emergency preparedness

Debt Collection Bill

the many events we organised over the last few months including

National Day Observance Ceremony, Mid-Autumn Festival, Community

Job Fair, Senior Friendship Circle Sunday Breakfast, Community

Resilience Day, Sri Krishnan Temple Silver Chariot Procession and
various community outings.

Stay well, stay healthy and together, let's make Ayer Rajah
our Best Home!
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Foo Mee Har
MP for West Coast GRC
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